
Como Bowling & RecreaƟon Club (Inc) 

Dear Members and Visitors,  

The Club is thrilled to announce that starƟng from 2nd December, 2024  
we will be embarking on a major facility upgrade!  “A” Green is set for a 
remarkable transformaƟon as we install a brand new SyntheƟc Green.    

The state-of-the-art upgrade will enhance your experience,  

elevaƟng the quality and longevity of our greens. 

The project is expected to take approximately three (3) to four (4) 
months.  During this period you will noƟce workmen, equipment, and 
the occasional dust cloud as we work to bring this vision to life.  While 
we will do everything possible to minimize disrupƟons, we kindly ask for 
your paƟence and understanding as we create this new environment for 
all. 

The Club wishes to acknowledge and give huge thanks to both the WA 
Government through the  Department of Local  Government, Sport and 
Cultural Industries (DLGSC) Community SporƟng and RecreaƟon           
FaciliƟes Fund (CSRFF) and the City of South Perth for their generous 
Grant funding and support in making this project a reality. 

We can’t wait to share this exciƟng new chapter with you!  


